
        June 17, 2019 

12
th

 Day of The April Term 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner Kyle White, East District Commissioner, Garry 

McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White and East District Commissioner, Garry 

McFee welcomed those in attendance and then Kyle Carroll led the group in prayer followed by the reciting of the 

Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

In attendance today were John Murphy and Mark Murphy. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek advised she had received the estimate on repairing the damage done to the 4H building roof 

but has no timeline of repairs.  

 

A representative from Jarnik Bus Services contacted the Clerk’s office concerning parking a bus at the fairgrounds 

during fair week for hiring purposes. Due to a big attendance at the fairgrounds there is no available space for bus 

parking. Other ideas of where to park were presented to the Jarnik representative. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek explained the BOE (Board of Equalization) process to the Commission. Appointments will 

be made thru the Clerk’s office with the BOE meeting in July. 

 

Howe & Associates notified the Commission that they have all of the necessary documents needed for the bridge 

projects being worked on in the County.  

 

The NW Commissioner’s Meeting will be held Thursday in Chillicothe with all 3 Commissioner’s attending.  

 

The Commission filled out a survey presented to them from MOKAN. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White attended the monthly meeting of  Region D that was held in Clarksdale on the 

6
th

. 

 

Discussion was had on the brush bid for the Joan Trussel property. After the bid was let a patron other than the bidder 

went in and cut the brush. It was determined after talking with Attorney Ivan Schraeder that since the bid had been let the 

property owner is still liable for that cost. Journey Farms (Mark Murphy-bidder) will go to the property and take pictures 

of before and after he cleans up the brush that was left. The Commission will travel to the area this day and take pictures 

as well. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek will place a brush bid in the paper for land owned by Blake Watson & Robin Watson in 

Sherman Township. Bids will be opened on July 15
th

 at 10 a.m. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to adjourn with East District Commissioner, Garry McFee 

making the second. Motion carried.  

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be June 17, 

2019 at 9 a.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


